Gulf Coast Writers Association Corporate Board of Directors Minutes

January 16, 2018

Meeting called to order @ 2:00 p.m. by Judy Loose.

Members attending: Larry Stiles, Pat Janda, Don Capelli, Tom Nelson, Judy Loose, Jan Nieman

New Executive Special Projects – Sloan Jordon

Current Treasurer Michael Cole's term is up in July 2018. If another member would agree to be treasurer, Michael would be willing to take on Website Manager. The Executive Board will need to fill the treasurer's spot.

Larry is working on Final fiscal review.

No additional Board issues.

Writing contest currently has 36-38 entries.

Executive Board is looking into fixing the microphone problems at Zion.

Don asked for better communications between Executive Board members. He is concerned about the large amount spent on speakers in 2017. He also expressed the need to reach younger people for the organization's future.

Next meeting at Zion, Feb 17^{th.} Speaker is a mystery writer.

Meeting adjourned 3:45

Jan Nieman